
United States Department of the

MINERALS MANAGEMENT SERVICE
Royalty Management Program

P.O. Box 25165
Denver, Colorado 80225-0165

IN REPLY REFER TO:

CVD-FCB-ACS
Mail Stop 3672

JUL -6 1994

Dear Payor:

The Minerals Management Service will soon implement a new computerized
exception processing module.  This new module will identify those payors who,
without our prior approval, report transportation and processing allowances
exceeding the regulatory limits as established in 30 CFR §§ 206.104, 206.156,
and 206.158 (1993).  The regulations stipulate that, without our prior approval,
you may not reduce royalties by more than:

° 50 percent of the value of oil or gas for transportation costs, and

° 66 2/3 percent of the value of each gas plant product for processing
costs.

Furthermore, the regulations state that under no circumstances can the value of a
product, for royalty purposes, be reduced to zero.

The above cited regulations became effective March 1, 1988.  Therefore, we may
review all Report of Sales and Royalty Remittance (Form MMS-2014) Iines
beginning with March 1988 sales.  If the new exception processing module detects
an exception, you will receive a notification letter and/or a Bill for Collection.  If you
wish to request an exception to exceed the regulatory allowance limits, please send
your request to:

Minerals Management Service
Royalty Management Program
Chief, Valuation and Standards Division
P.O. Box 25165, Mail Stop 3922
Denver, Colorado 80225-0165

If you submit a request to exceed the regulatory allowance limits, you must also
complete a Request to Exceed Regulatory Allowance Limitation (Form MMS-4393)
(copy enclosed).  Please note that this is a new form filing requirement.  We will
enter all data you submit on Form MMS-4393 into a data base.  If any of the data
does not pass specific computer edits, we will generate an error report and send it
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to you for correction.  We will use this information to verify your regulatory
compliance, so it is imperative that you submit accurate data on the Form
MMS-4393.

All requests must include the following:

a Request to Exceed Regulatory Allowance Limitation (Form MMS-4393),

a copy of your arm’s-length contract and/or evidence of actual costs,

plant name, if you are requesting a processing allowance,

sales value of production,

allowance percentage, and

the calculations you used to arrive at the allowance percentage.  A copy
of your Oil Transportation Allowance Report, Form MMS-4110; Gas
Transportation Allowance Report, Form MMS-4295; or Gas Processing
Allowance Summary Report, Form MMS-4109; and all of the supporting
schedules are acceptable if you define the costs.

If you have questions regarding requests to exceed the allowance limits, please call
Mr. James P. Morris at (303) 275-7213.

Sincerely,

Enclosure




